
HELP WE THE PEOPLE OF SURPISE FIGHT AGAINST Section 42 High 
Density “Affordable Housing” in this part OUR City that’s not a fit!  

How Can YOU Help Fight This? 

• Physically sign our petition that will be giving to our city council representing WE THE 
PEOPLE OF SURPRISE whom ALL oppose Section 42 Housing in this part of OUR City.  
This petition will let our city council hear LOUD and CLEAR that the People of Surprise 
whom our council represents better Vote NO on August 17th if they want to get re-elected! 

• Email & call your district council reminding them they represent the people of Surprise 
and if they want to be reelected in the future, they better vote against section 42 affordable 
housing in this section of Surprise!  Below is the Surprise City Council contact info.  PLEASE 
FLOOD them with ALL your concerns as much as possible.  I think our city council needs to 
be reminded they represent US – WE THE PEOPLE OF SURPRISE SO EMAIL DAILY and 
CALL DAILY!!  This is OUR LAST CHANCE to SAVE OUR CITY let your voice be heard 
LOUD and CLEAR!  

o   Skip Hall Surprise Mayor mayor@surpriseaz.gov 623-222-1313 

o   Roland Winters District 1 Councilmember roland.winters@surpriseaz.gov 623-222-1321 

o   Aly Cline District 2 Councilmember aly.cline@surpriseaz.gov 623-222-1322 

o   Patrick Duffy District 3 Vice Mayor Patrick.duffy@surpriseazgov.com 623-222-1323 

o   Ken Remley District 4 Councilmember ken.remley@surpriseaz.gov 623-222-1324 

o   Jack Hastings District 5 Councilmember jack.hastings@surpriseaz.gov 623-222-1325 

o   Chris Judd District 6 Councilmember chris.judd@surpriseaz.gov 623-222-1326 

• Please SHOW UP IN PERSON to ATTEND OUR FINAL FIGHT at the City of Surprise 
Council Meeting on August 17th when our City Council votes on the Dominium Section 42 
Affordable Housing to DEMAND our City Council represent ALL of US by VOTING NO ON 
SECTION 42 HIGH-DENSITY AFFORDABLE HOUSING in SURPRISE.  Please follow our 
Facebook public group called SAY NO TO HIGH-DENSITY APARTMENTS IN OUR 
COMMUNITY, as we will continue to make updates there.  We also will post on the 
Nextdoor App for those not on Facebook to hopefully reach as many of you as 
possible.  The MORE that attend this meeting in person the better!! Let’s show our city 
council we mean business with showing up in person to SAYING NO on SECTION 42 
HOUSING!! True power lies within the people so please attend this meeting in person 
… let’s flood City Hall!!  

• Setup petition-signing stations in your Surprise neighborhood with printing a petition online 
on our Facebook Group called “SAY NO TO HIGH-DENSITY APARTMENTS IN OUR 
COMMUNITY” to help us gather MORE signatures to fight this.  Please join our weekly 
zoom call every Tuesday night at 9 pm for more info as well. You can find the Zoom link 
on www.voiceofsurprise.com.  Message us and we can come pick up your signed forms 
when completed.  Please GET INVOLVED & SPREAD THE WORD to YOUR FRIENDS & 
FAMILY, as this is our last chance in this fight!  THANK YOU!  
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